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INQUIRY_PHILIPPINE ARBOR DAY PARTNERSHIP WITH PRC

1 message

Region IVB Office Licensure and Registration Division <ro4b.Ird@prc.gov.ph> Thu, Jun 1, 2023 at 8:43 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, penropalawan@denr.gov.ph, cenropuertoprincesa@denr.gov.ph

Dear Ma'am/Sir,
Good day!

This has reference to the Annual Philippine Arbor Day being conducted in partnership with the Professional Regulation
Commission (PRC) and other professional organizations in the country every 25th of June.

In this regard, as one of the newest Regional Office of the PRC, we would like to be informed about the locations of Tree
Planting Activities to be spearheaded by both agencies so that we will be able to participate as well. Further, may we also
be informed about the details of the activity so that we will be able to plan accordingly.

Hoping for your immediate response to this query.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Dr. Mel Ancheta
Chief Professional Regulation Officer



